
AVONDALE MEDICAL PRACTICE 
 

  
 
 

WEDNESDAY 12TH FEBRUARY 2025 
2.00PM TO 6.00PM 

 
Our practice will close to take part in  
NHS Protected Learning time for all staff. 
 
If you require acute or urgent medical 
attention during this time call the practice 
as usual and you will be diverted to our 
dedicated call handlers who will triage you 
to the most appropriate person. 
 
For routine enquiries such as blood results 
or repeat prescriptions please call when 
the practice re opens. 
 
 


